

Joy Lane Primary School

A Love of Learning, for Life, for All

GC/fcp

Oyster Bay Nursery & Oysters SRP (ASD) Executive Headteacher: Ms D J Hines Head of School: Mr M Ashley-Jones

Wednesday 28th March 2018

Dear Parents & Carers of Pupils in Year 2

It was lovely to see so many of you at our recent SATs Parent Information Sessions. We hope you found them valuable but if you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to talk to your child's class teacher.

Please find enclosed examples of papers similar to those your child will be completing next term during the month of May. Parents and Carers may wish to familiarise themselves with the format and nature of the assessments. To avoid any unnecessary worry, the children are already familiar with the assessments but they may wish to carry out some of the questions over the Easter break, time permitting! Please return any completed / partially completed papers to your child's class teacher at the beginning of Term 5.

The Year 2 Team would like to wish you all a relaxing Easter break.

Yours sincerely

R Hollingsworth G Clemo **E** Miles

Mrs G Clemo Mrs R Hollingsworth Miss E Miles

Year 2 Teaching Team

SATS/Yr2Papers/March2018



Kent CT5 4LT

FAX:

office@joylane.kent.sch.uk E-MAIL: WEBSITE: http://www.joylane.kent.sch.uk